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Greetings JEBE Readers! 

Welcome to the second, 2018 edition of the Journal for Excellence in Business & Education.  You may 

have noticed a minor change with significant meaning in the title of our journal as we have inserted ‘&’ 

between Business and Education.  Since our journal is devoted to excellence in both, we wanted to 

accurately represent our inclusiveness.  In this issue, you will find suggestions for determining which 

elements of politics to include in a college business curriculum and strategies for nudging students 

toward timeliness, encouraging active learning, teaching personal competencies and skills, and 

developing apprenticeships as paths for the STEM workforce.   

Thank you to all those who submitted, reviewed and revised manuscripts for this edition.  We hope you 

will continue to consider JEBE as a venue for your work.  

                                                                                                                              ~Linda T. Thomas, JEBE Editor 

 


